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LBC President’s Meeting – September 3, 2021 
 
Call commenced at 3:03 pm Mountain Time. 
 

LBC Present:  
Adirondack 
Allegheny Mountain 
California Border 
Central California 
Florida 
Gulf 
Hawaii 
Illinois 
Inland Northwest 
Lake Erie 
Metropolitan 
Middle Atlantic 
NCBA Collegiate 
Nevada 
North Carolina 
Oregon 
South Texas 
Southwestern 
West Virginia 
  

Staff Present: Mike McAtee, Mike Campbell, Lynette Smith, Stacy Arredondo, and Ethan Figge. 
 
Welcome from Mike McAtee, Executive Director  

• We have been busy getting back to boxing and getting High Performance back into the country after 
Tokyo. 

• We had a very good Games with excellent representation by our boxers.  Even though we had a 
tough draw, we are thankful for the medal outcome. 

• Key dates:  registration for Nationals begins October 18th. 
• Membership is growing at about 37,700 (which is only 3,300 shy of the budgeted amount) 
• We have compiled data that boxing can be done safely….have documented over 11,000 bouts 

conducted since reopening last July. 
 
Sanction Questions 

• Please contact Ethan Figge, who is now in the Boxing Operations & Events Department directly with 
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questions about sanctions and certificates of insurance. 
• Ethan reminded everyone that 2020 rollover sanctions need to be scheduled and held in 2021. 

 
Knock Out Covid 

• We are partnering to present a program called Knock Out Covid, which provides vaccine 
information to our members.   

• 80 sanctioned events that follow the program stipulations have the opportunity to earn $400 per 
event.   

• This is available for LBCs, sanction holders or a split between the two.  
• Complete the application and follow-through with the requirements and the funds will be 

dispersed.  
 
Rule Book Revisions 

• We are in the process of updating the Rule Book, which will go into effect January 1, 2022. 
• Please send Stacy any rule book suggestions by September 6th.   

 
Uploading Documents 

• Documents (birth certificates, athlete physicals, bout numbers) will need to be uploaded prior to 
registering for Nationals. 

• We are hoping to move toward less paper, so would like this for local events as well. 
 
Official Recruitment 

• We need to recruit officials. 
• Interested persons can come to observe a clinic if they want more information but might not be 

ready to commit. 
 

Call ended at 3:51 p.m. 
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